
 
 
 
 
9 June 2008  
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Tracy Harris 
Director - Strategic Engagement 
Australian Education International 
Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations 
Loc 442, GPA Box 9880 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Harris 
 
 
TDA/AEI e2e.net.project. 
I write to you on behalf of TAFE SA is support of the above project submission. 
TAFE SA is undertaking a series of reforms in response to a Skills Strategy for South 
Australia’s Future that was adopted by the State Government in 2008. A substantial 
part of this reform is to improve the delivery of services to our clients and our 
community. 
 
As part of this process, TAFE SA has been in discussion with Graduate Programs 
Australia (GPA) since November of last year in relation to the potential benefits of 
e2e. The e2e concept has strong potential in our view to deliver enhanced services 
in relation to employment to our students. In doing so it offers opportunities to deliver 
benefits to enterprises and strengthen the links between TAFE SA and Industry. 
 
The initial interest for TAFE SA was sparked by our International activities, such a 
service would be an attraction and a value add for students. As well it would help to 
distinguish Australia in competitive International markets. 
 
In short, we have been impressed with the e2e project, it is worthy of serious 
consideration. We have found GPA to be thoroughly professional in their dealings 
with us and are pleased to support the TDA/AEI e2e. net.project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Adrian Marron 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
TAFE SA ADELAIDE NORTH 
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